
 

 

May 26, 2021   

 

 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

Olympia, Washington   98504-7250 

 

Re: Olympic Pipe Line Company LLC Annual Tariff Filing 

Per Settlement Agreement Approved in Docket TO-031973  

as Amended in Docket TO-190267  

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

Olympic Pipe Line Company hereby files tariff W.U.T.C. 50 to implement an increase to 

its intrastate rates.  The rates are set in accordance with the Settlement Agreement that 

provides the Olympic Settlement Methodology, which was reviewed and accepted by the 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission in the above named dockets.  

 

Should you have any questions regarding this material, please contact the undersigned at 

(832) 245-3899, or by e-mail at kimberly.bragg@bp.com.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ Kimberly Bragg 

 

Kimberly Bragg 

Tariff and Regulatory Affairs Manager 

BP Pipelines (North America), Inc. as Operator for Olympic Pipe Line Company LLC 

30 South Wacker Drive 

Chicago, Illinois 60606 
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